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HUMAN RESOURCES MEMORANDUM NO. 09-017
TO:
All CRT Employees
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FROM:
Jan Ramezan


Human Resources Director

SUBJECT:
OSUP Memorandum #2009-40, Update to OSUP Memorandum #2009-37, ARRA, Federal Withholding Table Changes
DATE:
April 27, 2009
Attached is OSUP Memorandum #2009-37 which updates OSUP Memorandum #2009-37 regarding the American Recovery and Reinvestment Act (ARRA), Federal Withholding Table Changes.  Please make this information available to all employees.
Call Human Resources at (225) 342-0880 if you have any questions.

JR:cm

Attachment  
Please Post and Circulate
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